
The Baltimore Harbor Maintenance Dredging Project consisted 
of the removal of approximately 1.5 million cubic yards of 
material, which were then offloaded and placed at Cox Creek and 
Poplar Island Dredged Material Management Areas.

The project utilized the clamshell dredge Dale Pyatt and the 
hydraulic offloader Kraken as well as the split hull hopper barges 
Kurt Schulte, MERC Shevlin, C.J. Welch, and D.A. Chambers.

This was our fourth successfully completed project for the 
USACE Baltimore District.

PROJECT HIGHLIGHTS

	– Cashman successfully mechanically dredged and 
hydraulically offloaded 1.5 M cubic yards of material in 92 
days or at a rate of 16,300 CY/day. This project was completed 
successfully throughout the winter months with no delays.

FY24 Baltimore Harbor & Channels Maintenance Dredging

Location: Chesapeake Bay, MD

Contractor: Cashman Dredging & 
Marine Contracting Co., 
LLC

Contract Dates: October 31, 2023 -  
March 16, 2024

Dollar Value: $29.1 Million

Awarding Authority / 
Owner:

USACE Baltimore District

Owner Contact / 
Details:

Gary Faykes
USACE- Baltimore District
2 Hopkins Plaza, Baltimore, 
MD 212201 410-962-0192

T: 617-890-0600    |    F: 857-453-4583    |    549 South Street, Quincy, MA 02169    |    info@JayCashman.com
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